
Dear Mr. Eklund, 
 
I am writing to state my opposition to House Bill 33 and am upset that the testimony is limited to twelve 
opponents.  This dangerous bill is unnecessary as there are laws currently in place for criminal 
mischief.    I believe this bill targets non profit environmental groups and people that speak out against the 
injustices of the oil and gas industry. Organizations that are deemed to promote illicit activity such as non 
violent direct actions should not be held liable for the actions of their members. This bill is an assault on 
civil liberty and free speech. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Marcia Goldstein 
136467 Dutch Creek Road 
Athens, Ohio 
45701 
 
 

 


